
Meeting of the
Cottenoirs, Cotnoirs and Prévilles

In Sherbrooke May 5,  2012.

Again this year, we held our regional meeting at the Restaurant Demers. 16 individuals
attended that reunion : Lucien Cotnoir, and  Diane Boudreault, Madeleine Cotnoir and
James Minard, Marielle Cotnoir, Monique Cotnoir and Gérard Poulin, Raymond Cotnoir
and Rachel Demers, Stéphane Cotnoir and Isabelle Chapdeleine, Chantal Cotnoir,
Carmelle Fleury, Raymond Trudel and Linda Lambert Richard Cotnoir and Mélanie
Couture.

This reunion gave us the opportunity to discuss with unknown cousins from Sherbrooke
area and even from the New Hampshire. Madeleine Cotnoir-Minard, grand daughther of
Edmond Cottenoir and Adelina Mc Duff was among us with her husband.

In spite of some technical problems, we proceeded to our Power point presentation about
the history of the Association of Cottenoir/Cotnoir/preville. Raymond Trudel answered
many questions from indivuals about their own family tree.

Madeleine had with her many old photographies of her gransd-father’s farm and family
and we posted them on our website under Edmond Cottenoir’s album. Thank you
Madeleine!

Here are some pictures took during  the reunion :



Thanks to all for beeing with us to that reunion. By your participation and your
discussions on your family, you helped us to get a better knowledge of our story and
heritage
Raymond Cotnoir, president
Association des Cottenoir/Cotnoir/Préville


